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Crucial Crew 
On Tuesday 25th June, Class 4 
went to Hereford United    
Football ground to take part in 
Crucial Crew. The children got 
stuck into games, workshops and 
interactive sessions all with the 
overarching themes of health, 
wellbeing and safety. As always, 
the children’s behaviour was   
excellent throughout the visit. 
 
Coffee Morning 
Children in Class 4 hosted a 
‘London’ themed coffee morning 
on Thursday 27th June. Family, 
friends and neighbours from the 
local community enjoyed being 
served by the children and  
finding out about their recent 
visit to our capital city. Thank 
you to all who donated cakes. 

 
 

Sports Day 
Congratulations to Ash house, 
who earned the most points and 
therefore won sports day. 
 
Thank you to everyone who came 
to support the pupils and enjoy 
the family picnic on the Bartons 
playing field afterwards. 

PTA Race Night 
Thank you to everyone who 
worked hard to make this night 
such a big success. With your 
support, over £1100 was raised 
for school. A great achievement! 
 
More Able Workshops 
Over the last two weeks, a     
series of more able workshops 
have been taking place at John 
Masefield High School for pupils 
in year 3 and 4. All of the     
children who participated in 
these sessions enjoyed the  
challenging and fun activities. 
 
 



Barnabas RE Day 
On Tuesday 18th June we had a 
Barnabas RE day. Mrs Howell led 
an act of worship for the pupils 
and staff. She had the whole 
school singing to her guitar! Mrs 
Howell went on to deliver an       
inspiring and exciting workshop 
about the Bible in each class. 

Flowers in Church 
We are delighted to announce 
that we have been invited to be 
a part of St. Bartholomew’s 
Church flower rota this year, 
for the two week period       
commencing Sunday 14th July. 
 
As such, we are  
asking for donations 
of flowers and 
vases on Thursday 
11th July. Please  
ensure that any 
vases you send in 
are clearly labelled with a name 
on the bottom, so that they can 
be returned. Thank you. 
 
Important Dates 
July 
4th Moving Up Day 
5th Annual reports to parents 
8th School Play (1.30pm) 
9th School Play (6.00pm) 
10th School Play (6.00pm) 
11th Flowers for Church rota 
11th Jandon Trophy at JMHS 
16th Trip to the seaside 
17th Leavers’ service 
18th Break up today 
 
September 
4th Back to School 


